
During vehicle processing by Dealers, care must be taken to avoid applying undercoating in the
area surrounding the Oxygen Sensors.  Application of undercoating on or near the Oxygen Sensors
can cause insufficient air to flow around the sensor, and inaccurate information storage by the ECM.
If this condition occurs, the Malfunction Indicator Light (MIL) may illuminate.
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